Beale Memorial Baptist Church
PO Box 816
Tappahannock, VA 22560

Return Service Requested

FEBRUARY LEADERS
DEACON - Len Eastwood
TELLERS - Len Eastwood & Beth Sloane
GREETER - 9 AM - Janet Seal
11 AM - George Forrester & Eric Hammond

COMMUNION: Mike & Pam Greber

NURSERY WORKERS
1st Sun.: 9 AM ~ Susan Frazier
11 AM ~ Kaitlyn & Michael Martin
2nd Sun. 9 AM & 11 AM ~ Jennifer & Tyler Lowery

3rd Sun. 9 AM ~ Victoria Cobb
11 AM ~ DeAnn Compton & Beverly Saville

4th Sun. 9 AM & 11 AM ~ RuthE Tobey & Robyn Thomas

TECHNOLOGY
9 AM: Presentation/Sound ~ Sara Blackwell

11 AM: Presentation ~ James Welch
Video ~ Chip Tobey
Sound ~ Andrew Magruder
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Contact Us

Rev. Rick Hudock

Pastor

(571) 337-9874
Pastorrickhudock@gmail.com

Marcus Vaughan

Ministry & Worship Director
(804) 443-2550
Music4ubeale@outlook.com

Dale Mitchell
Administrative Assistant
(804) 443-2550
Secretary@Bealembc.org

Angela Christopher
Pianist

(804) 916-0084
acfaulkner@aol.com

Ashley Balderson
Children’s Ministry Director
(804) 916-0084
Ashleybalderson@gmail.com
Lori Self

Youth Director

(804) 761-9549
Lori.self@hotmail.com

Office Hours
Mon.—Thurs. 9am—3pm

Beale Memorial Baptist Church

PO Box 816

19622 Tidewater Trail
Tappahannock, VA 22560
(804) 443-2550
BealeMBC.org

Dear Beale Family,

February is of course, the Month of Love. As Buddy Love,
from the Nutty Professor would say, “Loooooooovvvvvve.”
My prayer for our church family is that it will be a time when
our love for the Lord will increase. We will continue our look at the life
and person of Jesus Christ in the Gospel of Luke. The 14th is also
Valentine’s Day and my prayer is that our married couples will renew
their relationships and remember what it is they love most about their
spouse. My prayer for those in the Dating Pool is that God will bring
the right men and women together who will form lifetime families of
love and blessing.

The Message rendering of John 1:18 reminds us that “No one has
seen God, ever. But if we love one another, God dwells deeply
within us, and his love becomes complete in us—perfect love!” The
challenge for me, and probably for you, is to allow God'’s love to
cast out fear, disappointment, and frustration — to let love win. May
love win in every area of your life.

For Him and for you,
Pastor Rick
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Arrow Cupid Kiss
Bouquet Embrace Love
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PARENTS & .,
NIGHT OUT

FEBRUARY 15TH 2025

4:30-7:00 ‘
| FOR KIDS AGES 5-12 YEARS &
L i '
‘ KIDS WILL ENJOY CRAFTS, GAMES AND
v DINNER ,

PARENTS: DROP YOUR CHILDREN OFF
AROUND 4:30, ENJOY A COUPLE HOURS

TO YOURSELVES AND THEN JOIN US AT
@ 7:00PM FOR A DESSERT BAR.
LOCATION:
v BEALE MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH

CONTACT: ASHLEY BALDERSON

,;l 804.916.0084

HURRY TICKETS ARE GOING FAST!!!
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2025 WOMEN’S CONFERENCE
SAT. MARCH 15TH ¢ 9 AM — 3 PM

If you've already registered for the Women’s Conference,
we're thrilled to have you join us!

If you have not purchased your ticket, now is the time.
Space is limited space and tickets are going fast!

Call the church office at 804.443.2550 to register!

Ww@er C'a/em/mg @

February 1st — 8th: *The weekly Bible study,
“Intimacy with God” will be held each Monday, 10
am at the home of Rev. Bob McKinley. Please pray
that this study will bring knowledge and a closer walk
with God for those attending.

*Preparations are underway for the Women’s
Conference to be held on March 15th, “Rise Up
Women of God”. A work day to prepare for the
conference is Sat, Feb 8. We pray for a renewal of
the heart and spirit that only our Lord can provide.
And God is able to make all grace abound to you, so
that in all things at all times; having all that you need,
you will abound in every good work. 2 Corinthians 9:8

February 9th - 15th: The Children’s Ministry will

hold a Beale KIDZ Parent’s Night Out on Saturday,
Feb 15. We pray that this time for the kids will allow
parents valuable time together to celebrate life, love,
and God’s blessings. — Christ’s love is greater than
anyone can ever know, but | pray that you will be able
to know that love. Ephesians 3:19

February 16th —22th: Pray that members in our
congregation will reach out and show God’s love to
those of our Church family that are Shut-In and unable
to join in worship opportunities. Pray that we can bless
them through visits or cards; through the radio ministry
and Sunday services online. — Be devoted to one
another in brotherly love. Honor one another above
yourselves. Share with God’s people who are in need.
Practice hospitality. Romans 12: 10, 13

February 23rd — 28th: Pray for the Women’s
Missionary Union (WMU). They reach out and show
God'’s love to members of our Church family that are
shut-in and unable to join in worship opportunities.
These ladies recognize milestone birthdays for those
in our congregation; collect items for Samaritan’s
Purse shoeboxes, and other mission offerings. —
Wisdom will enter your heart, and knowledge will fill
you with joy. Proverbs 2:10
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Peter Brizzle Matt Lalu

Evelyn Campbell Nancy Longest
Cheryl Carlton Penny Peterson
Doris Dean Home & Foreign Missions

Cookie Evans Connect Women'’s Conference

Home and Foreign Missions
Ghana
N.O.W. Kenya
N.O.W. Costa Rica
SonShine Folk School Farm

The Fix Ministry
The Mother’s Heart
Service Personnel 4

Major William F. Booth, Jr. « U.S. Air Force

Major Foster Turpin Carlile « U.S. Marines, Pilot

CDR David Compton, U.S. Navy * Annapolis, MD

LTJG. Joshua M. Haley * U.S. Navy * South Korea

Captain M. D. Headley * U.S. Army « Fort Stewart, GA

Captain Jed Hudson < U.S. Army ¢ Fort Riley, KS

Major Steven Kurczak ¢ U.S. Army ¢ Ft. McPherson, GA

SPC Andrew Lowery * U.S. Army « Ft. Stewart, GA

Col. Gregory S. Rosse * Retired U.S. Army Green Beret ¢ Honolulu, HI
Staff Sgt. Christopher R. Tobey ¢ U.S. Army Reserves

LCDR J.D. Tomlin « U.S. Coast Guard  Washington, DC

Staff Sgt. Garrett Waller « U.S. Air Force

Major Naomi Warner ¢ US Air Force Reserve « Beale AFB California
Staff Sgt. Clair Weyant « National Guard

Lt. Col. Jay Whittington « Retired U.S. Air Force

Airman Josh Woods * U. S. Air Force * Hampton, VA




ouejoA Apui) g uyor go4-/|
weying epuepp g Welipy ga4-71
SIIYVSHIAINNY

Aeuurypoiy uleg  ge4-/2
ueybnep welipn - 994-92
uung ABbad Qge4-GZ
Is|lepn epualg  god-€¢
[eeg ewws Qo4-|g
|aueo|S Malpuy  ge4-Lg
[leH edisss  Q84-0¢
ueybnep snosely  ge4-91
Aiemo7qoy g94-G|
1S9\ eleS  gad-gl

lleg uesr ge4-¢lL

JI8S YeON Qged4-¢l
uebloj uiqoy  ge4-0l
weying epueph 9o4-6
ouejop Apui)  ga4-g
yuyliled ge4-¢
SAVAHLYIg

SIRVSYIAINNV®

%
<

BIRTHD,

sulpeaq
JojB|SMaN YoJe|

AV 0L—Apmg
uonew.o- |enjuidsg

8z k4 9z [o14 ve I4
—
IO T
: % NdVH
Nd 9—eeniwwio) NV L 1—S3Ooer eaer | —— Nd9
80UBIBJUOD) SUSLOAN 1e Bunesiy NIIM NV 0L—APMIS UINOA B SPIY 8jeeg
uonewlo [enyids
e 4 0z 6l 8l Ll 9l
WdZ—INdb Wd 9 WY 0L—Apmig
N0 WYBIN susied Bunesiy s.uoissin uonewod [enjuidg
9l el zl L oL 6
Nd 2 Nd ¥ NV 0L—Apmig dont
Bunes|y suooeaq aaIwwo) AlojsiH uoneuwlo- jenjuids UINOA 8 SPM Sleed
8 L 9 S v € z

jes 114

ApniS ojaIg 4S9 'S USWOA 3 USIN — IV 0E:0
shepsiny|

solqolay Jleyd — WY 0€:01

shepliq ‘Aepsaupap ‘shepuoly

JoyD Inpy — Nd £
wes] asfeld 82e19) sH A9 — \d 9
sAepsaupap

slleg sleag—Nd G1:9 — sAepsany

Apmg uonewuo4 [emuids Ny 01 — sAepuopy
(Repung pig 9 151) YINOA B SPIY| 8jeag — INd 9

80IneG dIysIop — Y |}

|ooyds Aepuns — Y 01
80183 Aeiodwialuo) — AV 6

sAepung

which hosted a service attended by 150

GHANA MISSION TRIP HIGHLIGHTS
During the mission trip to Ghana, our team planted 17 churches and witnessed over 1,500 souls come to Christ. One of the

highlights was the dedication and official opening of St. Taliaferro Baptist Church
St. Taliaferro Baptist Church was established in honor of Bryan and Nancy Taliaferro for their many years of faithful service and

ministry in Ghana. Their dedication to spreading God’s Word and their love for the people of Ghana have left a lasting legacy.

people. On the following Monday, 45 participants received training to further the ministry’s impact.

After their time in Ghana, Pastor Rick and Tyler extended their trip to spend some time in Kenya with Len and Susan at

their NOW Kenya ministry. At the time this newsletter was written, they had not yet returned home to Tappahannock. We

look forward to hearing about their trip once they are back!




